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ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Benedetti-Pichler Award 

Professor Daniel Wayne Armstrong, a member of the Editorial Board of the Journal of 
Inclusion Phenomena, will be presented with the prestigious Benedetti-Pichler Memorial 
Award by the American Microchemical Society, during a symposium in his honor at the 
annual meeting of the Eastern Analytical Symposium in Somerset, New Jersey, U.S.A., 
November 17-22, 1996. This award is given annually and was established in 1966 to 
recognize outstanding achievements in microanalytical chemistry. 

The following is a list of talks that will be given on this occasion: 
Willie L. Hinze (Department of Chemistry, Wake Forest University, Winston-Salem, 
North Carolina) Purification and Detoxification Using Organo-Gels. 
Apryll Stalcup (Department of Chemistry, University of Cincinnati, Cincinnati, Ohio) 
Functionalized Cyclodextrins for Chiral Separations. 
Harry Brittain (Omeda Corporation Murray Hill, New Jersey) Chiroptical Spectroscopic 
Studies of Pharmaceutical Compounds. 
P. Sandy Dasgupta (Department of Chemistry, Texas Tech University, Lubbock, Texas) 
Chemistry in a Drop. 
Daniel W. Armstrong (University of Missouri-Rolla, Rolla, Missouri) The Evolution of 
Entantiometric Separations. 

Nominations for the 1997 Benedetti-Pichler Award 

The American Microchemical Society is soliciting nominations for the prestigious 1997 
Benedetti-Pichler Award. The award consists of a plaque and expenses to attend the 
Eastern Analytical Symposium in Somerset, New Jersey, in November 1997 to receive 
the award at a session in honor of the awardee. 

Nominations or further information, including at least two supporting letters should be 
sent no later than October 30, 1996 to: 

Dr. Robert G. Michel 
Department of Chemistry 
University of Connecticut 
Storrs 
Connecticut 06269 
U.S.A. 
Telephone (203) 486 3143 
Fax: (203) 486 2981 
E-Mail: MICHEL@ UCONNVM.UCONN.EDU 


